
   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

M , 

February 9, 2022 

  
 
September 16, 2022 
 
Town of Canandaigua Development Office 
Shawna Bonshak, Planner 
5440 Rt 5&20 West 
Canandaigua, NY  14424 
 
RE:  Brickyard Road Lot 2(CPN-22-047)  
 
Dear Shawna: 
 
The buyer of Lot 2 Brickyard Road is Patrick McAlpin.  It is his intention to construct 1 mini storage unit on 
this lot.  It will be opened 24-7 with a keypad code accessible gate.  Mr. McAlpin plans to call the unit 
“McAlpin Self-Storage”. 
 
There are 8 parking spaces 
There are no employees anticipated 
 
Please contact us with any questions.  Thank you 
 
Sincerely 
Rocco A Venezia LS 
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